
 

 

 

 

 

   M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 

 

Date:  August 15, 2023 

 

To:  Keith Leonard, Associate Planner, City of Tualatin 

 

From:  Jackie Sue Humphreys, Clean Water Services (CWS) 

 

Subject: Autumn Sunrise Townhomes, AR23-0009, 2S135D000400, 401, 500, 600, 800, 900, 

and 2S135DA00100, 1700, 1800, 8900, 9000, 9100, 9200, 9300, 9400, 9500, 9600, 9700, 9800, 

9900, 10000, 10100, 10200, 10300, 10400, 10500, 10600, 10700, 10800, 10900, 11000 

 

 

 

Clean Water Services has reviewed construction drawings for this project as previously 

requested.  On July 15, 2022 and January 17, 2023, Storm Water Connection Permit 

Authorization Letters were issued.  As submitted, this application request will not require further 

review. 

 


